
3711 Fillmore Street 
San Francisco, Ca 94123 
September 1, 1977

Dear Miss Gilpin:
I am very grateful to you for generously 

allowing me to use the photograph of Mary Jane 
Colter in my book. I’ll return the photograph 
to you later on, ana 1 would certainly be glad 
to send you a copy of the book when it is 
published.

Again, many thanks for this kindness.

Sincerely,


